
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
March 8, 2017 

11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, March 1, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Small Business Cybersecurity: 
Federal Resources and Coordination.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on 
Wednesday, March 8, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
As small business’s reliance on information technology products and services grows each year, 
they face an even greater threat from cyber attacks. Although many federal agencies provide 
cybersecurity resources for small businesses, there is a lack of coordination between the various 
agencies to ensure that small businesses can access these tools to protect and combat cyber 
attacks in an efficient and effective manner.  As the Committee has learned through previous 
hearings, a cyber attack can destroy a small business. This hearing will examine how the federal 
government can ensure that small businesses have the tools they need to protect themselves from 
cyber threats. 
  
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, March 6 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn 
House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact James Burchfield, Professional Staff for 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


